
CLS goes to the movies: Wildcat 
 
Do you love the works of Flannery O'Connor?  Have you been intrigued by the trailer for 
Wildcat?  Well, AFS Cinema has three showings set for June 1 (3:45p and 6:15p) and 
June 2 (4:30p).  If you are interested in meeting up with CLS colleagues for a viewing 
experience (and perhaps food afterward), please add your name, email, and day/time 
preferences below.  
 
Disclaimer: the organization of this event will be very informal.  I’ll send out an email, 
and encourage people to communicate with colleagues who have the same day/time 
preferences.   
 

Name email June 1 
@ 3:45p 

June 1 
@ 6:15p 

June 2 
@ 4:30p 

Anja Ketcham anja.ketcham@austincc.edu 1 3 
(maybe) 

2 

Wendy Elle wendy.elle@austincc.edu 1 2 3 

Chris Berni cberni@austincc.edu 1 3 2 

Kari Conness kconness@austincc.edu 1  2 

Aimee Mackovic aimee.mackovic@austincc.edu 1 3 2 

Karen Eisman karen.eisman@austincc.edu 1 3 2 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

https://youtu.be/FvYkEpDlqlQ?si=iMYjArGc2SlUfa4N
https://youtu.be/FvYkEpDlqlQ?si=iMYjArGc2SlUfa4N
https://www.austinfilm.org/screening/wildcat/
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